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24th September 2021
Dear Parents,

We are delighted to invite you to our Harvest Festival in West Tanfield church on Thursday 7th October at 9.15am.  It will be lovely to finally come together as a community to celebrate this special time of year.
This year we are supporting our local community by asking for donations of dried produce for Ripon Foodbank.  Please bring them into school on the morning of Thursday 7th October where we will collect them ready to pass on to the Food Bank.

As well as supporting our local community, our children are also keen to support our global community.  As the children have become aware of the crisis in Afghanistan, and the plight of Afghan refugees, they have decided they would also like to raise money to support a family in need. Nicola David from Ripon City of Sanctuary has informed us that it costs approximately £9000 to bring a family to a place of safety such as Ripon. Therefore, we will also be having a collection for this cause as a starting point for any future fund raising this year.
We look forward to seeing you in Church.
Thank you for your support.

Mrs Helen Clegg

Collective Worship Lead

